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April 5th 2024 

 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE: 2024-25 Regional Street Renewal Program – Eastbound Inkster Boulevard Rehabilitation – 
Sheppard Street to Milner Street 

 
 
We are doing road construction on Eastbound Inkster Boulevard from Sheppard Street to Milner Street. Work is 

scheduled to begin this summer. 

 

Construction start:  June 2024  

Duration:   5 – 6 Weeks 

 

Work on Eastbound Inkster Boulevard will include: 

 

• Concrete joint and slab repairs 

• Curb renewal 

• New asphalt overlay 

• Sidewalk renewal 

• Boulevard restoration 

 

During construction: 

 

• Eastbound traffic will be reduced to one lane  

• The south sidewalk will be closed 

• Pedestrians will be able to use the north sidewalk 

• Transit service will be maintained 

 

We will provide a second notice with additional information 1-2 weeks before construction starts. 

 

We recognize this project will cause some inconvenience and apologize for the disruption. 

 

Please contact us with any questions about the project or access to your property. We can be reached at 204-

977-8370 or email jkennedy@morrisonhershfield.com . 
 

We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to the new roadway in 2024.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

James Kennedy, P. Eng. 

Contract Administrator  

mailto:jkennedy@morrisonhershfield.com
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Cc: Naveed Haider – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 

 Melanie Cruz – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications 

Public Works Admin – City of Winnipeg  

 Councillor Vivian Santos – Point Douglas 

 311 Winnipeg 

  


